Dear Couples, (replace “couples” with personal names if possible)
I am writing to personally ask you to consider attending the “Living in Love” retreat workshop for married couples, scheduled to be held here at (insert Parish name) (insert weekend date). The retreat is designed to energize and celebrate the love of happily married couples and empower them to bear witness to the joy of married love to everyone around them. 

This program has been received with great enthusiasm by one and all.  Couples who have experienced it tell me that it brought them back in touch with what they fell in love with in each other in the first place and opened their eyes to the possibilities of living in love more passionately and intentionally in the future.  The retreat has particular appeal to young modern couples but is equally relevant, helpful and positively life-changing for couples of every age or number of years married.

“Living in Love” is a practical and relevant response to the United States Bishop’s recent National Pastoral Initiative for Marriage and a powerful step toward becoming a “Marriage Building Church.”  It will help us to develop a culture that nurtures marriage in our parish.  Wouldn’t it be wonderful if the Catholic Church became known as the church with the joyful marriages?  Too often our focus is only on hurting or broken marriages; whereas, this is a positive approach to encourage couples to not just settle for getting along but to really enjoy living in love.  

“Living in Love” is designed to be “user friendly.”  It will take place right in our parish hall and provides the convenience of sleeping at home.  Saturday runs from 8:00 am to 9:00 pm and includes a lovely, romantic dinner.  Sunday morning includes mass in the parish, and the retreat ends by 3:30 in the afternoon.  Please register as soon as possible either online at www.livinginlove.org or by completing one of the registration flyers available in the parish offices.  Do not miss this opportunity to invite more love into your life and more joy into our community.  Your love for each other is a great gift to the church, and the greatest gift you can give to your children.
I will be eager to hear your feedback and am confident that this program will be an enormous blessing to our parish.  Please encourage everyone you know to participate.  

May God bless you, and your family,   (use whatever closing and signature the pastor prefers)
Fr. (Pastor’s Name)
